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This is in‘ continuation to this office circular letter No. 751-950/A
dated 11.01.2016 vide which the decision of the Syndicate/Senate in its
meetings held on 31.05.2015 (Para 13) and 27.09.2015 (Para XL)
respectively, to implement the “New Pension Scheme” for employees joined

Panjab University on or after 01.07.2015.

Now, in the light of the Punjab Government notification dated
09.07.2012 and 13.10.2017, the Syndicate at its meeting held on
30.03.2018 vide paragraph 6 has resolved that the cut off date for
compulsorily implementation of “New Pension Scheme” for regular

employees, be fixed w.e.f. 09.07.2012 instead of 01.07.2015.

This may kindly be brought to the notice of all the employees

Assistmwar (Accounts)
Issued to:

1. All the Heads/Chairpersons/Director of the Deptt./Branches, P.U.

Regional Centre and Constituent College of Panjab University.

working in your Deptt/Branches.

2. Director, Deptt. of Computer Science with the request to upload the
above circular and enclosed forms of New Pension Scheme on
University website and circulate to all the Departments through
official e-mail, please.

3. Finance and Development Officer for information.



